
The Arizona Department of Gaming has allocated 10 
limited event wagering operator licenses to 
racetracks and off-track betting locations in the state.

These are temporary licenses and the announcement These are temporary licenses and the announcement 
does not immediately allow these locations to begin 
accepting event wagers. Licensed locations will have 
the ability to conduct event wagering once they have 
gone through the required licensing process and have 
been approved by the Department.


